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Dear Parents/Carers,  

   We would like to invite you in to Reception class for a session to 

discuss your child’s progress on Monday 11th March at 1:00pm. We know that this is a good 

opportunity for you to come in and spend some time with your child in class. Every 

parent/carer is being invited in during this time to discuss with staff about your child’s 

progress, look in the big book and make a comment and enjoy spending time with your child 

in the classroom. 

 

Following this at 2:30pm we would like to invite you into the Key Stage 1 hall for a parents 

phonics and reading session. This is an opportunity to see how phonics and reading are 

taught at school. 

 

If you are unable to make this time please inform the school by calling the school office on 

01915862264 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S White 

EYFS Lead 
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